
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

IRBA's BANKING DETAILS REMAIN UNCHANGED 

 

Johannesburg / 15 June 2020 

 

 
Dear Registered Auditor 
 
It has come to our attention that an email (sent from a Gmail account) was received by a   

registered auditor regarding the IRBA’s change of banking details from Standard Bank to 

First National Bank. These are common scams which indicate that emails have been 

intercepted. The IRBA has strict encryption standards to protect emails sent. Registered 

auditors are advised to review the security settings of their email accounts to prevent 

interception of their emails. 

 
Please note that our banking details have not changed and remains as follows:  
 

Bank: Standard Bank 
Branch: Eastgate 
Branch Code: 018505 
Account Number: 221290532 
 

Please note that any communications to registered auditors are sent only through official 
IRBA email accounts. 
 

Any queries regarding invoices and payments should be sent to our finance department on 
invoices@irba.co.za . 
 

 

Nitasha Naicker 

Director: Operations 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South 

African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and 

appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with 

internationally recognised standards and processes. 
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